Whereas, the Arizona Public Health Association has lost one of its faithful and beloved numbers, Dr. R.H. Durfee.

Whereas, the Arizona Public Health Association feel this loss greatly and the memorial written by Dr. Eledsoc be placed in the files of the Arizona Public Health Association and a copy of this memorial be send to the family, therefore, be it resolved that the Arizona Public Health Association send a copy of this memorial to the bereaved family so they may know his work was appreciated by this association.

Respectfully,

MARION E. STROUD, Secretary-Treasurer